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October 26, 2010

Mr. Donald Popovich
Vice President

Mardo Masonry

P.O. Box 480

Mt. Morris, PA 15349

Dear Donnie:

We are writing to thank you for your generous donation to the 4™ Annual NAMI Walk on
Sunday, October 3. Your contribution of four Steelers tickets and a parking pass, valued at
$1,000.00, helped us put on our most successful walk to date. We estimate that the Steelers raffle
raised nearly $7,000 in a short period of time.

One in four people experiences a mental disorder each year, and one in 17 lives with a serious
mental illness. In Southwestern Pennsylvania alone, we estimate 600,000 families are affected by
mental illness. NAMI is here to help. These families and individuals turn to NAMI for support
and education, which we provide at no cost. We also advocate on a daily basis to make sure the
collective voice of our members is heard.

Your support of the NAMI Walk, which is our largest annual fundraiser, directly supports the
mission of NAMI Southwestern Pennsylvania. We are extremely grateful for your generous

contribution.

Sincerely, B

Christine Michaels, MSHSA Darcey Garda

Executive Director Manager of Development and Marketing

Donations to NAMI Southwestern Pennsylvania are tax-deductible. Official registration and financial information on
NAMI Southwestern Pennsylvania may be obtained from the PA Departmeni of State by calling toll-free within
Pennsylvania: 1-800-732-0999. Registraiion does not imply endorsement. Please use this letter as your receipt for this
donation. NAMI Southwestern Pennsylvania confirms that no goods or services were provided to you in exchange for
this contribution.
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